

Office
City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane Qld 4000 Australia
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Postal
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia

11 June 2014

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your email of 19 May 2014 and your kind invitation for a Council representative to attend your upcoming monthly meeting in a guest speaker role to discuss proposed cycling projects in Council's 2014/15 Budget.

As you know, Council has made a significant investment in cycling infrastructure in recent years. I remain committed to encouraging more people to leave their cars at home and take up active transport alternatives, such as cycling and walking, to ease congestion on our road network and to encourage active, healthy lifestyles.

I appreciate CBD BUG's advocacy on behalf of your members and your organisation's ongoing commitment to encouraging safe cycling in Brisbane. I am pleased to advise that Mr Carl Billingham, Project Delivery Manager, City Projects Office, and Ms Robyn Davies, Senior Transport Planner with Council's Transport Planning and Strategy branch, will be available to attend your monthly meeting on 25 June.

I wish you well for your upcoming meeting and look forward to continuing to work closely with your organisation in the interests of cycling safety in Brisbane. Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Mr Billingham or Ms Davies on 3403 8888.

Thank you for contacting me.

Yours sincerely

Graham Quirk LORD MAYOR

Ref: LM02992-2014